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Kick off Meeting of the project: “Legal Clinics in Service of 
Vulnerable Groups: Enhancing the Employability of Law Students 
through Practical Education - ENEMLOS, took place from 23 to 26 

February 2020 in Budva. The Faculty of Law of the University of 
Montenegro, which is also the coordinator of the project hosted this 

meeting. 

 

In addition to the Dean of the Faculty of Law Professor Aneta Spaić, 
introductory speech was given by Vanja Drljević, Coordinator of the 
National Erasmus+ Office and Mubera Kurpejović, Director General 
of the Directorate for Higher Education at the Ministry of Education 

of Montenegro 

 

The meeting was attended by all ENEMLOS academic and non-
academic partners including representatives of the University of 

Zagreb Law School, Regent's University of London, and the 
University of Warsaw, as well as law schools from Kosovo 

participating in this project 


